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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Bardin, Sara  (DCOZ)
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 11:04 AM
To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: FW: Email in support of LAMB's move to Kingsbury

 
 
 

Sara Bardin 
Director 
Office of Zoning  |  District of Columbia Government   
441 4th Street, NW  |   Suite 200‐S   |  Washington, DC 20001  
(202) 727‐5372 (office) |  (202) 727‐6072 (fax)  
www.dcoz.dc.gov   |  sara.bardin@dc.gov 
 
From: Casey Chroust [mailto:casey.chroust@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 9:30 PM 
To: ATD DCOZ <dcoz@dc.gov> 
Subject: Email in support of LAMB's move to Kingsbury 

 
To whom it may concern: I currently live in ANC 4C on Longfellow St NW. I have followed the events, 
comments and news as it relates to LAMB's proposed move to Kingsbury. I fully support Kingsbury staying a 
school and not becoming a church or condos. I believe a school - especially a good one like LAMB - will most 
help our community and home values. I believe their proposed measures to address the concerns of my fellow 
neighbors (and the West school) sound reasonable. 
Sincerely, 
Casey  
 
--  
Casey Chroust 
Mobile: 202-657-8660 
LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/in/caseychroust/ 
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